June 2014
Dear Future Student and Parent:

As part of the Roger Sherman Summer Reading and Writing program, all students are expected to read for at least 20 minutes every day and write for approximately 20 minutes a day. 

We suggest that every student buy a notebook to keep his/her summer writing. It would be helpful to paste or staple this letter along with your calendar to keep track of your daily reading and writing.  Staple your reading and writing goals in the front of your notebook.

The following outlines a wide range of ideas from which to choose to write.  Happy Writing!

· Write a letter to your new teacher, a friend or relative telling them about something you did over the summer

· Make a travel brochure of somewhere you visited this summer

· Write an advertisement for a favorite food, toy, game, etc.

· Interview a family member, friend, or neighbor.  Write down your questions and record the responses

· Keep a journal and/or a vacation journal

· Write a poem

· Write a comic strip

· Write a movie or book review

· Write a small moment story

· Write a personal narrative

· Write an imaginative story

· Write a How To or an All About book

· Write a non-fiction and or fiction book

· Write about a special memory

· Write a new ending for a book

· Write about a current event

· Write about something you wonder about

At the end of the summer be sure to fill out the self-assessment form included in the Summer Reading and Writing notebook along with your notebook and calendar. You will be able to visit this notebook to help you build on some of the ideas you have written about during the summer or just read and enjoy once again. Have a happy and safe summer!

The Second Grade Teachers

Roger Sherman School

